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Senator Lawrence, Representative Sachs, and distinguished members of the Joint 

Standing Committee on Energy, Utilities and Technology,  

My name is Heather Sanborn, here today as Public Advocate, to testify in support of 

LD 585, “An Act to Use Certain Regional Transmission Organization Payments for 

Beneficial Electrification to Reduce Electricity Rates.”  

 

 

Thank you for your time, attention, and consideration of this testimony. The Office 

of the Public Advocate looks forward to working with the Committee on LD 585 and will 

be available if requested for the work session to assist the Committee in its consideration of 

this bill.  

  

Respectfully submitted,   
  

Heather Sanborn  
Public Advocate   


